
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

84th Haven Jamboree Update 
 

After much discussion and review of the Covid-19 pandemic situation, it is with much 
sadness, the Board of Directors of the EPCC have decided to cancel the November 2020 
Jamboree. 
 
At the August 16 board meeting, several options were reviewed regarding the Jamboree 
and possible scenarios for having it this year.  But the health and welfare of all involved 
was too much to jeopardize.  In 2021, the Jamboree will be reviewed again and, hopefully, 
we will be able to host the Jamboree in November of 2021. 
 
This being said, your help with continued support with the raffle, dues and acceptance of 
donations, to keep The Haven open, is of utmost importance.  Included with this letter is 
two pages of raffle tickets, which can be copied as many times as needed, and a page for 
dues and donations.  All tickets and monies can still be sent to Sec/Trea Bill Flanagan, 409 
East Oak Street, New Baden, IL 62265, as before.  Also, all donations can be sent to him, 
and will be greatly appreciated.  Through the proceeds of the raffle and donations, the 
monies usually made from the steak fry and banquet will need to be replaced, as much as 
possible.  As you all know, The Haven is run solely by donations. 
 
The raffle will be held at the annual meeting of the EPCC, on November 22, 2020, at The 
Haven.  Winners will be contacted, as usual, the same day.  Time of meeting to be 
announced later. 
P. S. Remember to cancel your hotel reservations! 
 
Board of Directors, The Haven 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

JAMBOREE RAFFLE AND DONATIONS 

The operation of THE HAVEN is no small undertaking.  With your help, the E.P.C.C. has been 

able to maintain THE HAVEN since 1950.  Participation in the Annual Jamboree Raffle will help 

support THE HAVEN for another year.   Please assist by purchasing or selling the enclosed raffle 

tickets.  The tickets can be copied.  Or we can mail you extra copies.  Please mail stubs and money 

to: 

William J. Flanagan, Secretary/Treasurer, 409 East Oak Street, New Baden, IL  62265.  

As mentioned above, your help is needed and greatly appreciated.  Donations to THE HAVEN can 

also be sent to Bill.  Here is a form to be included. 

 

 

DUES 

 

PAST PRESIDENTS 2020 INDIVIDUAL 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM 

Dues are $5.00 per year. 

Detach and mail to:  Judy Zimmerman      

5531 Oak St., Highland, IL 62249-3155 

Name _________________________________ 

Dist. _____________ Unit _________________ 

Address:________________________________ 

 

CHECKS FOR PAST PRESIDENTS DUES   

MAKE PAYBLE TO: EGYPTIAN PAST 

PRESIDENTS CLUB 

 

 

PAST COMMANDERS 2020 INDIVIDUAL 

 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM 

Dues are $5.00 per year.  

Detach and mail to: William Flanagan  

409 E. Oak, New Baden, IL 62265 

Name ________________________________ 

Dist ______ Post ______ Squadron _______ 

Address:______________________________ 

 

CHECKS FOR PAST COMMANDERS DUES   

MAKE PAYBLE TO: EGYPTIAN PAST 

COMMANDERS CLUB 

 

 

 

Donation 

Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Amount : ______________________________________________________________________ 



 

Egyptian Past Commanders Club 

 

Name _____________________ 

     

Address ___________________ 

 

__________________________ 

 

Phone  ____________________ 

Egyptian Past Commanders Club 
The Haven 

For the rehabilitation of the Veterans 

Suggested donation of $5.00 per ticket 

3 tickets for $10.00 

1st  Place – 25%    2nd  Place  – 15%   3rd  Place – 10% 

Drawing at the Jamboree,3rd weekend in November 

Egyptian Past Commanders Club 

 

Name _____________________ 

     

Address ___________________ 

 

__________________________ 

 

Phone  ____________________ 

Egyptian Past Commanders Club 
The Haven 

For the rehabilitation of the Veterans 

Suggested donation of $5.00 per ticket 

3 tickets for $10.00 

1st  Place – 25%    2nd  Place  – 15%   3rd  Place – 10% 

Drawing at the Jamboree,3rd weekend in November 

Egyptian Past Commanders Club 

 

Name _____________________ 

     

Address ___________________ 

 

__________________________ 

 

Phone  ____________________ 

Egyptian Past Commanders Club 
The Haven 

For the rehabilitation of the Veterans 

Suggested donation of $5.00 per ticket 

3 tickets for $10.00 

1st  Place – 25%    2nd  Place  – 15%   3rd  Place – 10% 

Drawing at the Jamboree,3rd weekend in November 

Egyptian Past Commanders Club 

 

Name _____________________ 

     

Address ___________________ 

 

__________________________ 

 

Phone  ____________________ 

Egyptian Past Commanders Club 
The Haven 

For the rehabilitation of the Veterans 

Suggested donation of $5.00 per ticket 

3 tickets for $10.00 

1st  Place – 25%    2nd  Place  – 15%   3rd  Place – 10% 

Drawing at the Jamboree,3rd weekend in November 

Egyptian Past Commanders Club 

 

Name _____________________ 

     

Address ___________________ 

 

__________________________ 

 

Phone  ____________________ 

Egyptian Past Commanders Club 
The Haven 

For the rehabilitation of the Veterans 

Suggested donation of $5.00 per ticket 

3 tickets for $10.00 

1st  Place – 25%    2nd  Place  – 15%   3rd  Place – 10% 

Drawing at the Jamboree,3rd weekend in November 

 


